
 

 
 

TOWN OF BEACON FALLS  

CONSERVATION COMMISSION  

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING CANCELLATION 
        C/O TOWN HALL 

10 MAPLE AVE. 

BEACON FALLS, CT. 06403 

 

September 9, 2021 

 

Town Clerk Leonard C. Greene 

c/o Town Hall 10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

 

Please be advised that the Town of Beacon Falls Conservation Commission has cancelled their Regular 

Monthly Meeting for Tuesday, September 14, 2021. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 12, 2021, at 6:30PM at the Beacon Falls Senior Center, located 

at 57 North Main Street, Beacon Falls, CT 06403. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kerry McAndrew 

Clerk, Conservation Commission 

 

 


